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I support SB 210. I think that Oregonians should vote in person and that the votes 

should be counted that day. This bill allows for mail in voting for those people that are 

not able to come to the polls. I also think that a valid ID should be required. We have 

to show our ID for so many other things to prove who we are. Why is it not required 

for voting?  There is so much fraud going on with mail in voting. This bill would 

eliminate the voters fraud.  

 

 


